
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Class Monthly Update: 
April 2023 

Ollie 
Stars of the week this month 

have been: 

Taylor and Holly 

 

This month has been very short due to the Easter break.  

The students have enjoyed volunteering as part of Duke 

of Edinburgh.  They made vertical log piles at Hogmoor 

Enclosure.   

We have also been practising setting up the Trangia’s in 

readiness for our forthcoming expeditions.  The 

students have been preparing a shopping list for these 

trips. 

In Maths we have been learning about the properties of 

2d and 2d shapes.   

 

 


